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Hello,  

 

Welcome to the new school year! Here are a few PE updates and reminders. 

 

PE Lessons 

 

All pupils in Years 1 to 6 receive two PE lessons per week. (Pupils in Nursery and Reception have one 

lesson per week as lots of their curriculum is already very active!) 

 

Here are the PE days for each class… 

 

Nursery (Miss Godfrey): Tuesday 

RCB (Miss Bentley): Wednesday 

R1MS (Mrs Marr & Mrs Smith): Wednesday (Year 1 pupils in this class also have PE on Tuesday) 

1BP (Miss Parmenter): Tuesday & Thursday 

12PS (Mrs Palmer & Miss Seviour): Monday & Friday 

2JS (Mr Shurmer): Monday & Tuesday 

Year 3 (Mrs Dilworth & Miss Ferdous): Tuesday & Thursday 

Year 4 (Mr Sedgwick & Mr McGann): Tuesday & Thursday 

Year 5 (Miss Rumble & Miss Wootten): Monday & Wednesday (no PE in term 1 due to swimming lessons) 

Year 6 (Miss Carter & Mrs Brasier-Ayres): Monday & Wednesday 

 

PE Kit 

 

PE kit is part of our school uniform and pupils are expected to wear the correct items as detailed below: 

• Plain white t-shirt (small logo is acceptable) 

• Plain black shorts, leggings or jogging bottoms (small logo is acceptable) 

• Plain black sweatshirt – or a school cardigan/jumper can be worn 

• Trainers 

 

Your child’s class teacher will inform you which sports they will be doing each term so that you can 

provide suitable kit for indoor/outdoor sessions. 

 

All jewellery must be removed for PE lessons. If children cannot take out their earrings, medical tape 

will be used to cover them. Long hair must be tied back (hair bands should be provided from home). 

These things are incredibly important for the health and safety of all children and will be taken 

seriously by teachers. Please note that any child who does not have their own PE kit in school on their PE 

day will be given spare kit to wear. Children will not be excused from lessons due to missing PE kit. 
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Swimming 

 

Pupils have swimming lessons when they are in Year 5. 5JR and 5SW will attend lessons on Tuesdays in 

term one – details will be given to you by class teachers. 

 

Sports Coaches 

 

I am delighted to let you know that HS Sports will be continuing to work with us this year. Kieran, Joah, 

Noah and Reegan will provide sports sessions at lunchtimes for pupils. They will also teach some PE 

lessons alongside teachers and provide after school clubs and training sessions. The coaches from HS 

Sports are wonderful role models for our pupils and they have a wealth of sports knowledge and 

experience. We are very lucky to be working with them! This is funded by our Sports Premium, which, as 

I am sure staff and pupils will agree, is a brilliant use of the money. 

 

Sports After School Clubs 
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3.30pm – 4.40pm: School Team Football Training (Girls only) - Years 5 & 6 NEW! 

Starting on Monday 9th September 

BOOK BY RETURNING ATTACHED SLIP – NO FEE FOR PUPILS 

(This club is paid for with our Sports Premium funding and fundraising) 

3.30pm – 4.30pm: Dance Club (Georgia) - Years 1, 2 & 3 

Starting on Monday 9th September  

BOOKING & PAYMENT VIA GEORGIA DIRECTLY – SEE SEPARATE LETTER 

 

T
ue

sd
a
y
 

3.30pm – 4.40pm: HS Sports Football Club - Years 1 & 2 

Starting on Tuesday 10th September 

BOOKING & PAYMENT VIA HS SPORTS DIRECTLY – SEE SEPARATE LETTER 

3.30pm – 4.40pm: School Team Football Training (Mixed) - Years 5 & 6 

Starting on Tuesday 10th September 

BOOK BY RETURNING ATTACHED SLIP – NO FEE FOR PUPILS 

(This club is paid for with our Sports Premium funding and fundraising) 
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1.30pm – 2.40pm: HS Sports Football Club - Years 3 & 4 

Starting on Friday 13th September 

BOOKING & PAYMENT VIA HS SPORTS DIRECTLY – SEE SEPARATE LETTER 

1.30pm – 2.30pm: Dance Club (Georgia) - Years 4, 5 & 6 

Starting on Friday 13th September 

BOOKING & PAYMENT VIA GEORGIA DIRECTLY – SEE SEPARATE LETTER 

 

 

I hope you are just as excited as me for the year of sport and PE ahead – we’ve got some fun things lined 

up again! 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Miss Carter 

PE Lead 

 



 

  

GIRLS Year 5/6 Football Team Training 2024/2025 
 

Monday: 3.30pm – 4.40pm 
 

Please complete and return this form to secure your child a place in the football club. Spaces are limited and will be 

given on a ‘first come, first served’ basis. There is no charge for the club but regular attendance is expected, or 

your child risks losing their place. A full football/sports kit is required for every session, along with shin pads and 

boots. (Pupils will be selected for matches by the coach and will be notified of this by letter – pupils are selected 

dependent on skill, commitment, behaviour and attitude.) 

 
 

 

Pupil Name _________________________________________________  Class ______________ 

 

 

 My child is allowed to walk home alone after training. 
 

 My child will be collected after training (she is not allowed to walk home alone). 
 
 

 

Signed ____________________________________________________ Date _______________ 

 

 

This permission slip will act for the whole 2024/2025 academic year. 

 

 

 

Year 5/6 Football Team Training (Mixed) 2024/2025 
 

Tuesday: 3.30pm – 4.40pm 
 

Please complete and return this form to secure your child a place in the football club. Spaces are limited and will be 

given on a ‘first come, first served’ basis. There is no charge for the club but regular attendance is expected, or 

your child risks losing their place. A full football/sports kit is required for every session, along with shin pads and 

boots. (Pupils will be selected for matches by the coach and will be notified of this by letter – pupils are selected 

dependent on skill, commitment, behaviour and attitude.) 

 
 

 

Pupil Name _________________________________________________  Class ______________ 

 

 

 My child is allowed to walk home alone after training. 
 

 My child will be collected after training (he/she is not allowed to walk home alone). 
 
 

 

Signed ____________________________________________________ Date _______________ 

 

 

This permission slip will act for the whole 2024/2025 academic year. 


